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My name is Deena Fidler. I am the president of the Tri County Cattlewomen and I am 

writing  in support of Senate Bill 777 on behalf of my membership. As a member of 

the agriculture community, I receive many phone calls throughout every season 

regarding wolf kills and harassment in livestock. As the phone calls become more 

frequent, the desperation of those in our community grows.  The economic impacts 

are severe on producers. Our producers deserve to be compensated at the very 

least. I ask that you support this bill. We desperately need it.  

 

 


